
 
St. James United Church - Life and Work – April 21, 2024 

 
We accept the following donation to the Memorial Fund: 
* In memory of Joanne Hapgood, BN,RN, March 3, 1959 - April 19, 
2013. Ever remembered. Love Susan, Stephen, Rebecca Pike and Kyle 
Winter 
 
We accept the following donation to the UCW: 
* In memory of Sister, Olive Maize (nee Snelgrove) from Effie Parsons 
 
Away for School: Rev. James will be away in Toronto from May 4 
through to May 17. Rev. Rebecca will be covering pastoral emergencies 
while he is away.  
 
Are you interested in learning about the United Church? Join a Zoom 
group to learn more about how our church is organized and what we 
believe about everything from climate to euthanasia and beyond. Contact 
Rev. James (james@stjamesuc.org) for more information. 

Were you baptized as an infant and now would like to be confirmed as a 
full member of the church (or perhaps you had your child baptized as an 
infant and it is time for them to be confirmed and become a full member? 
We are trying to gauge interest in a confirmation course. Contact Rev. 
James (james@stjamesuc.org) to let him know.  

AOTS: Fish & Brewis Dinner: Tickets are available from any member of 
the AOTS Men's Club or Aubrey Hill - 709-726-8306 
 

 

 

 

 

Want to donate online this morning? 
Scan this QR code with your phone and it will take you to our 
website. Then click “Donate”. Thank you for your support. 
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